Continual training of Sales Price Register users
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During the third week of July, the training was held on July 18, 2017 in the premises of the Municipality
of Lukavac and on July 21, 2017 in the premises of the City of Mostar. Representatives of Municipality
respectively of City, members of Municipal commission for property valuation and representatives of the
Tax Administration of the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina attended the training.

After the presentation of the application, following activities, which include establishment of Sales Price
Register were agreed.

In FBiH implementation plan for Year 2017, forseen inclusion of 25 municipalities/ cities but considering
that the interest is great, it is planned to start with the preparatory activities for inclusion of other
municipalities in the Sales Price Register implementation.
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